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Message:
Hi, I'm Elizabeth Morgan from Texas Senate District 14 in Austin. This is regarding HB 4 on redistricting. If HB 4
makes it to the Senate for discussion or review, this comment is to ask you to vote NO on HB 4.

As you’re aware, Texas, as all states, redrew its congressional maps in 2021 in response to the 2020 census results.

Governor Abbott called a rushed special legislative session just one week after devastating floods hit communities
across the state in part to follow President Trump’s call for Texas to redraw its congressional maps.

My community is meaningful to me, and having someone that reflects my values and beliefs is important for
appropriate representation in the legislature. This is especially true for minorities and members of disadvantaged
communities.

Mid-decade redistricting is not normal. Texas HB 4 is a cold, calculated, and anti-democratic attempt to rip the
Voting Rights Act to shreds.

The Governor and HB 4 are demonstrating they do not care at all about the lives and health of Texans and are all too
happy to follow Trump. The Governor and the Legislature need to focus heavily on the real problems facing Texans,
such as flood relief, flood and other disaster prevention, prevention of child abductions (it’s insane how many
Amber alerts have been issued in this state so far in 2025)!

Leave the redistricting maps alone until after the next census. Do some real helpful work for Texas and pass flood
prevention and relief funding!

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Morgan




